
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Year 5 Spring 2 Newsletter 
Mr Walker, Mrs Warner, Mr Kirby-Bowstead, Mrs Jones, Mrs Elliott and Mrs 

Templeman 

We are half through Year 5 already. Where did that time go? The children have began 

another very busy half term.  

Our Context for Learning topic this term is called ‘Meet The Greeks’. This involves 

learning all about life Ancient Greece. The children are already really engrossed with 

this topic after our visit from a lady who had travelled all the way from Athens in 

500BC.   

Our English is focused around Greek Myths. We have began focusing on a myth called 

‘Pandora’s Box’ and we will be looking at many more.  

Maths work this half term will be focused around fractions. We will be learning all 

about improper fractions and mixed numbers as well as learning to add, subtract and 

multiply fractions.    

In Science, the children will be learning about Earth and Space. We have already set 

the children some homework where we would like them to observe the moon over a 28 

day cycle.   

 

Reminders 

P.E – Monday 

Spellings – Wednesday  

Nifty Fifty Homework – Friday  

Reading – Children to write in their own reading 

record and bring to school at least once a week.  

 

Dates 

8.3.18 – Mr Walker’s 

class assembly at 

2.30pm.  

19.3.18 and 21.3.18 – 

Parents Evening for Mrs 

Warner’s class.  

29.3.18 – Break up for 

Easter.  

16.4.18 – Return to 

school. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


